
Mrs. Grace will be providing her specialty 
teaching in The Arts, Health PE, 
Design/Tech & Science across the R-5 
years on Monday-Tuesday & Thursday-
Friday. (Not here Wednesday.) 

I would also like to extend a special 
welcome to Mr. Rogers who will be joining 
our staff team. With Mr. Pojer’s departure, 
the Tech Studies program has reached its 
end point for 2018, and Mr. Rogers will be 
here to provide teaching and learning 
across The Arts curriculum area for our Yr. 
6-10 students on Thursdays.  

Thank you to all the parents who 
competed the Parent survey (end of 
Semester 1). We take your voice very 
seriously, and staff have entered into 
reviewing and discussing your feedback 
already. The Governing Council will also be 
invited to review and respond so that we 
can move things forward on the basis of 
parent voice (Next GC meeting is Mon 6th 
August). 

School Newsletters are a beaut way to 
communicate to the local community, and 
in response to community feedback we are 
encouraged to really showcase some of 
the great learning at the school. 
Consequently, we aim to provide more 
examples of students’ work, photos, 
student voice etc. through the School 
Newsletter. The Yr. 6/7 class have put their 
hand up for next week’s contribution: 
something to look forward to! 

Have a great week. Together, let’s ignite 
the spark, be our best, and let’s prepare 
for a wonderful term ahead. 

Kind Regards, 

Peter 
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TERM 3 
 

Week 1 

 

July 25th  

 

 2018 
 

DIARY DATES 
 

 
6/8/18 – Governing 
Council Meeting. 
 
15/8/18 – School 
Closure Day (Eyre  
Peninsula Field Days) 
 
20/8/18 – Pupil free Day 
 
21/09/18 – Performance 
- Monster Music Mix 
 
21/08/18 – Performance 
- Red Riding Hood 
 
27th – 31st/8/18 – Year 
6/7 & 8/9/10 Camps 
 
29/8/18 – Schools 
Ministry Group 
 
24th – 28th/9/18 – 
Science Week 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Respect 
Caring 

Fairness 
Responsibility 

  

 
Disclaimer: 
The opinions in this newsletter 
do not necessarily reflect those 
of the Department of 
Education and Child 
Development or Lock Area 
School. 
 

Welcome to Term 3. 

The start of a new semester marks the start 
of some timetable adjustments, the start of 
new topics of study, the revisiting and 
mastery of old skills and the introduction of 
new skills and concepts.  

There are Yr. 6-7 & Yr. 8-10 Camps (Week 
6), Science Week later in the term (Week 
10), visiting performances (Monster Music 
Mix Wk. 5, Little Red Riding Hood Wk. 7) 
including the Schools Ministry Group (Wk. 
6), a day of Indigenous Culture funded by 
Reconciliation SA grant money (in planning 
with Graham Johncock), a Pupil-Free Day 
so teachers can further their Professional 
Learning (Mon 20/8), Cleve Field Days 
(School closed Wed 15/9). 

Add to that, the value-added provisions 
that some of our staff make. I call them 
‘Little Pots of Gold.’ HW Club, in the 
Library, after school on Mondays that Mrs. 
Adams and Mrs. Zacher supervise, is one of 
them. Guitar Club that meets at lunchtimes 
on Thursdays with Ms Sampson and Mrs. 
Adams is another. And now Mrs. Bedding is 
conducting Sewing Classes in the Home Ec 
centre after school on Wednesdays. All of 
these are positive elements that we 
shouldn’t take for granted, but there is no 
doubt, they help our school thrive and 
grow. 

3-way Parent-Teacher-Student interviews 
will also be held at the end of term. This 
enables students to showcase some of 
their great learning so far, to focus on their 
strengths, increases their ownership, 
provide an opportunity for us to set goals 
together and a time to celebrate the 
successes of the year to date – it is indeed 
an exciting time! 

 

mailto:dl.0230_info@schools.sa.edu.au


 
 

 
 

 

WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

1 

 

23/07/18 

 

 

24/07/18 

 

 

25/07/18 

 

 

26/07/18 27/07/18 

 

 

 

2 

 

30/07/18 

 

 

31/07/18 
 

 

01/08/18 

 

Year 1/2 & 3/4/5 

Footy Teas 

02/08/18 

 

 

03/08/18 

 

 

 

3 

 

06/08/18 

 

Governing Council 

Meeting 

 

 

07/08/18 08/08/18 

 

School Dental 

Examinations 

09/08/18 

 

 

10/08/18 

 

 

 

4 

 

13/08/18 

 

 

14/08/18 

 

 

15/08/18 

 

School Closure Day 

16/08/18 17/08/18 

 

 

 

5 

 

20/08/18 

 

Pupil Free Day 

21/08/18 

 

Performance 

Monster Music Mix 

22/08/18 23/08/18 24/08/18 

 

Year 3/4/5 

Trash & Treasure 
 

Assembly 

 

6 

 

27/08/18 

 

Year 6/7 & 8/9/10 

28/08/18 

 

  Camp 

29/08/18 

 

Camp 

30/08/18 

 

Year 6/7 & 8/9/10 

31/08/18 

 

   Camp 

 

 

7 

 

03/09/18 

 

 

04/09/18 

 

 

05/09/18 

 

Performance 

Red Riding Hood 

06/09/18 

 

 

07/09/18 

 

 

 

8 

 

10/09/18 11/09/18 

 

 

12/09/18 13/09/18 

 

 

14/09/18 
 

 

 

9 

 

17/09/18 

 

 

18/09/18 

 

 

19/08/18 20/09/18 

 

 

 

21/09/18 

 

 

 

10 

 

24/9/18 

 

Science Week 

25/09/18 

 

 

26/09/18 

 

 

27/09/18 

 

 

28/09/18 

 

 

 

Lock Area School 
 

Term Planner – Term 3 - 2018 
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LOCK STOCK & APPAREL 

 

Lock Op Shop – AGM 

 

Monday 30th July at 2pm. 

 

Please come and support to make sure our Op Shop 
stays open. Money raised from sales is donated back to 
the community.  
 

 
Make a Difference - Nominate for Council 

The Local Government Association of South Australia is 

holding three an hour ‘Make a Difference – Nominate 

for Council’ sessions providing an overview of what it 

means to be a council member. 

Should you be considering nominating and would like 

to attend the port Lincoln session, click on the 

following link: 

http://training.lga.sa.gov.au/index.cfm/course/?id=12386

&type=w 
Cost: FREE 

Duration: 3 hours 

Delivery Options: Face-to-face at LGA, regional 

sessions, do-it-yourself 

For: Individuals interested in standing for election on 

council 

Description: This session is an overview of what it 

means to be a council member. It will be run in 

conjunction with ECSA. 

The session will include information on the following 

topics: 

- The role and functions of a council 

- Relationship between councils and other spheres of 

government 

- Role of an elected member 

- Allowances and expenses 

- Legal responsibilities 

- How elections are conducted 

- Eligibility and the process of nomination 

- Campaigning for election 

 

    

      

SACWA 

 

 

SACWA Buxton Group AGM & Arts Day 
Monday 6th August at the Lock Football Clubrooms. 
9.30 cuppa,10 am start. 
BYO lunch. 
Soup for sale. 
Trading Table (during lunch). 
Arts afternoon – “Memories”, so bring along something 
to show & tell. 
Everyone welcome. 
 

 

 

 

 

HAIRDRESSER 

 

Terese Hutchins from The Beach Hair Salon will be 
visiting Lock and working from the Lock Hall on 
Wednesday 1st Aug, Thursday 2nd Aug and Friday 3rd 
Aug. 
For an appointment call Terese on 0478 057 918. 

 

LOCK POST OFFICE 

 

From Wednesday 1st August 2018 the Lock Post Office 
will be open 5.00pm to 6.30pm - parcel pick-up only. 

DENTAL ON EYRE 

 

Dr Cindy Dennis will be doing school dental 
examinations on Wednesday 8th August 2018. If your 
child is not already registered from last year and you 
would like them to be seen please contact the Cleve 
office on 08 8628 2355 to obtain the registration 
forms.  
 

 

http://training.lga.sa.gov.au/index.cfm/course/?id=12386&type=w
http://training.lga.sa.gov.au/index.cfm/course/?id=12386&type=w
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IS THE EYRE PENINSULA DISASTER READY? 

 
 

Bringing together community service and emergency 
management organisations. 

 
 

WORKSHOP  
Thursday August 2nd 2018 -  Lock Football Clubrooms 

 
 

AGENDA 
9.15am - Morning tea on arrival 

 

9:30am - Introductions, workshop objectives and project 
overview 

 

10.00am - The impact of emergencies and the SA 
Emergency Management structure 

 
 

10:30am - Organisational Preparedness 

 

11:15am - “An Emergency” Scenarios 

 

12.00pm – Lunch 

 

12.30pm - Resilient People 

 

1.45pm - Bringing it back to the Eyre Peninsula 

 

2:45pm - What’s next, feedback and close 
 

This project was funded under the Natural Disaster 
Resilience Program by the South Australian State 
Government and the Commonwealth Department of 
Home Affairs.  Views and findings associated with this 
project are expressed independently and do not 
necessarily represent the views of State and 
Commonwealth funding bodies. 
 

 All emergencies, from bushfires and storms, to industrial 
accidents or loss of critical infrastructure, cause disruption. 
More often than not, it’s the people living with existing 
challenges who are hardest hit by emergencies and have 
the longest journey to recovery. 
Experience tell us that community service organisations–
organisations who support people to lead independent 
and fulfilling lives – make major contributions to how our 
communities prepare for, respond to and recover from 
emergencies. 
Red Cross is facilitating this important workshop in 
partnership with the CFS, MFS, SAPOL and SES, and your 
local Councils, with the goals of: 
•Improving how organisations prepare for emergencies 

•Identifying opportunities to build resilience of clients and 
customers 

•Strengthening collaboration between community service 
and emergency management organisations. 
 
Further information contact Anne Minion, Community 
Development Officer Australian Red Cross on Mob: 0428 
428 089 or Email:  aminion@redcross.org.au. 
 
All bookings via Eventbrite:    
 https://eyrepeninsulaworkshop.eventbrite.com.au 

THANK YOU 

 
 

THANK YOU to all who supported our annual 
Women’ & Children’s Hospital trading table at the 
Karkoo football match.  To those who donated 
goods and to the customers – your generosity saw 
$561.00 raised to assist our children who need to 
use this facility.  ULFC life member Mr Cliff Proctor 
drew the raffle with first prize (baby rug) Ian Kelly, 
second prize Carlier Arbon (Tupperware) and third 
prize Emily Arbon (cake). Thank you Mr Proctor and 
thank you to those who donated prizes. 
Once again our sincere thanks for your whole 
hearted support of our annual event. 
Friends of the W & C H committee. 

 

KEEP YOUR KIDS SMILING 
SA Dental Service 

 
Dental care is FREE for ALL babies, preschool and 
most children under 18 years at School Dental 
Service clinics.  
The School Dental Service is a Child Dental Benefits 
Schedule provider.  
Call us now for an appointment!  
Your local clinic is: Pt Lincoln Community Dental 
Clinic  
Phone: 8683 2700  
www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/sadental 
 

 

  

 

mailto:aminion@redcross.org.au
https://eyrepeninsulaworkshop.eventbrite.com.au/
http://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/sadental

